
 

HAPPY HOLIDAYS FROM OUR FAMILY TO YOURS! 

PARADE 5PM       EVENT: 6-8PM 

 

As we are embarking on the most festive time of the year the Chamber 

of Commerce cordially invites you to participate in the Hometown  

Christmas Parade and Events to be held on December 9, 2022.  
 

The Parade lineup begins at 4pm in the Piggly Wiggly parking lot. It will 
turn onto Elm Street towards Hampton and take a right on Lee Avenue 
and exit to the left at the end of Lee Avenue onto Magnolia towards  
Dominion to unload.  
 
After the parade we are asking each business to stay open a few extra 

hours for business. We are encouraging business to set up a booth to  

support the Hometown Christmas. Here are a few ideas.  

Treats for the children 

Set up a booth to sell items.  

Hot Chocolate and Coffee 

Bake Sale 

Movies for the children at Palmetto Theater 

 

These are just a few for the celebration of our Hometown Christmas. It 

takes all of us to make this a wonderful Christmas for everyone.  

Please respond by December 5th, to JoAnn Lamprecht at  

803-914-2140 or jlamprecht@hamptoncountysc.org so your space can 

be reserved.   

 

Let’s make this a Holly Jolly Christmas,  

Hampton County Chamber of Commerce  
and 

The Town of Hampton 


